## Scrutiny (Climate Change and Environment) Committee 20th September 2023

Questions received from Councillor M Slater

1) What are the statistics available on the number of reports of fly-tipping received by the council and by what mean are these reports achieved – whether by telephone calls, by email to <a href="mailto:community.civil">community.civil</a> enforcement@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk, via the council's website or by any other means?

We collate Type, Street (i.e. outside No. 6), Ward, size, evidence found, outcome, clearance date, FPN issue/prosecution, interview, private or public land. Reports are also obtained via Fix My Street.

2) What strategy is in place, or is planned, to encourage members of the public to report incidents of fly-tipping?

In order to encourage reporting, it goes out on Social Media, leaflets, initiatives and CCEO proactive patrol. Waste Management also use our data to report into the Waste Data Flow for Department for Environment and Rural Affairs.